
 
   

 
April 16, 2020  
     

Blaire Charlton-Gaalaas Appointed BCMB President 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, I am pleased to announce the  
appointment of Blaire Charlton-Gaalaas as President of the Beverage  
Container Management Board. Blaire’s appointment was effective  
April 1, 2020.  
 
Blaire joined the BCMB in April of 2011 and has held various roles in  
the organization with increasing levels of responsibility including:  
Executive Assistant, Manager of Administration, Director of Programs,  
Director of Policy and Hearings, and most recently Vice President.  
 
Blaire has consistently delivered exceptional results in each of her roles at the BCMB. She brings 
her extensive knowledge of the beverage container recycling industry to her new position, along 
with her skills and knowledge from previous experience in evaluation and research for 
government and the non-profit sector, and in the creation and management of the non-profit 
Edmonton Community Legal Centre. Blaire’s experience in administration, collaborative 
approach, leadership qualities, and her values and ethics have earned her the respect of her 
peers across the industry.  
 
Blaire is currently pursuing her Master of Business Administration from Athabasca University and 
has previously served on numerous volunteer boards within her community.  
 
The Board of Directors is confident that with Blaire’s leadership, the BCMB is well positioned for 
success as we deliver our mandate to regulate and enhance a leading beverage container system 
that protects Alberta’s environment. 
 
Andrew Stephens 
Board Chair 
 
 


